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20 April 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

  
Since May 2013 The Welsh Assembly Government have asked schools to administer National 
Literacy and Numeracy Tests to all pupils in Years 2-9 during the Summer Term. 
 
These tests have been developed for use in Wales to assist all schools in raising standards of 
Literacy and Numeracy. The tests will also provide the school with important information on 
progress being made by individual pupils and will identify those pupils who would benefit from  
appropriate strategies and intervention. 
  
Numeracy revision tasks can be found at www.numeracycounts.co.uk and literacy sample 
materials can be found at http://learning.wales.gov.uk. 
 
Tests this year will take place between Wednesday 27 April – Friday 6 May 2016. Could you  
please ensure your child is present on these dates as the tests cannot be taken at a later date. 
 
You will receive a report at the end of the Summer Term. 
 
If you wish to discuss this matter any further please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
  
Mrs D L Thomas 
Examinations Officer

 
 


